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MEDIA ADVISORY: CHILD MAKES MIRACULOUS RECOVERY THANKS TO OFFICERS  

 
Fort Worth, TX  – On May 1, 2024, officers from the Fort Worth Police Department’s West 
Division responded to a water emergency call regarding a two-year-old boy who had drowned in 
a pool. Upon arrival, officers found the boy’s mother performing CPR. Officer Davachi 
immediately took over chest compressions while Sergeant Brady assisted with mouth-to-mouth 
resuscitation. 
 
The Fort Worth Fire Department arrived within minutes and assisted with medical care along 
with MedStar who transported the child to a local hospital. Investigators at the call location were 
informed by medical personnel that the child's prognosis was dire, with little expectation of 
survival through the night. 
 
A week later, on May 8, 2024, the Fort Worth Police Department received miraculous news: the 
child that had drowned, named Rowdy, had made a full recovery and was set to be released 
from the hospital. The West Division team was overjoyed to hear of Rowdy’s recovery. 
 
To celebrate this incredible outcome, Officer Davachi, along with the entire second shift team 
who responded to the initial call, visited Rowdy and his family. They took teddy bears for Rowdy 
and his siblings and allowed the family to explore the police cars, fostering a positive connection 
with the community. 
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